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MEMORANDUM

DATE:	September 26, 2020

TO:		Edwin M. Quezada

FROM: 	John P. Carr

RE:	REQUEST FOR EMERGENCY DECLARATION 
	SCHOOL 23 ENTRY DOOR REPLACEMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]
On September 24, 2020 at roughly 8:00 pm an errant vehicle impacted the doors at the northwest entryway to School 23 rendering them inoperable and damaging the surrounding structure.  

Empire Energy Specialists, Inc. responded to a District call to further evaluate and secure the site and have submitted an acceptable proposal to replace these doors and door structure in an expedited time frame, anticipated to be within weeks of notice to proceed.  The cost proposed is $16,400.00 (Capital Funds) which is in line with other such installations made in the District.  Empire was the sub-contractor who replaced all the exterior doors at School 23 in 2016 and has acceptably completed 8 other projects for the District. 

Due to the fact that this entryway is essential for optimal functioning of the school and a main fire/emergency egress it must be re-opened as soon as possible.  Proposal as and bidding are not desired here due to these time constraints and the familiarity of the District with Empire and the costs associated with this type of work.


Please indicate your approval/disapproval of this Emergency Declaration by signing below:


APPROVED:	_________________________________________________________
			Dr. Edwin M. Quezada, Superintendent of Schools

DENIED:	_________________________________________________________
			Dr. Edwin M. Quezada, Superintendent of Schools 

JPC/jc

cc:	J. Liszewski,  T. Collich, C. Bizzarro,  T. Annunziata  	
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